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Askin, Tim

From: Askin, Tim
Sent: Monday, July 16, 2018 11:17 AM
To: Roeglin, Tanya
Cc: schuyler@jdgriffiths.com
Subject: RE: COA for 2118 E Kenilworth PL Garage

That is an interesting conundrum. The application does say “4 inches”. Given the location, if it matches the site plan in 
the COA, which it looks like it does, you can approve it based on that.  
 
Tim Askin, Senior Planner 
Historic Preservation Commission 
City of Milwaukee 
414-286-5712 
Tim.Askin@Milwaukee.gov 
 
NEW OFFICE LOCATION 
Zeidler Municipal Building 
841 N. Broadway, Rm B1 
 
 
 

From: Roeglin, Tanya  
Sent: Monday, July 16, 2018 11:10 AM 
To: Askin, Tim 
Cc: Roeglin, Tanya; schuyler@jdgriffiths.com 
Subject: COA for 2118 E Kenilworth PL Garage 
 
Hello Tim, 
 
The COA that the customer  provided states “Applicant requests an option for a 4” increase in width” which I am 
assuming was meant to be 4 ft instead of inches.  However, the garage that was there previously was a 12’ x 21’ size and 
the new proposed garage is to be 14’ x 24’. 
 
Please advise regarding the discrepancy. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Tanya Roeglin 
Plan Examiner Specialist 

City of Milwaukee  
Department of Neighborhood Services 
809 N Broadway 
Milwaukee, WI 53202-3617 
troegl@milwaukee.gov 
(414) 286-2680 (voice) 
(414) 286-0232 (facsimile) 
 


